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‘Following Christ we reach our goals’ 

  

This month’s newsletter provides information about online safety provided by the National 

Online Safety organisation. The use of group chats is very popular amongst children and whilst it 

can be a convenient way for larger groups to communicate it can also prove to be problematic 

and leave children vulnerable to exclusion, isolation, access to inappropriate content and bullying. 

Please continue to talk to your children about being safe when online and encourage them to 

confide in you if they are worried about anything. 


